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Your submission for this review:

The steep hike of 18% in bill for the first year to cover costs of infrastructure ( for example new or expanding subdivisions)
should not be borne by retirees and instead be borne by developers of those areas. It should be part of their costs of subdividing
that land. Ongoing increases of 7% pa on top of inflation for retirees is also rejected unless there is some tangible increased
benefits to those retirees.





